
What are we learning 

this week? 14th May! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we will be looking at the story ‘The Frogs’ Race’.  

We will have a discussion at group time of what happens to a frog in the 

life cycle. We will take a look in the environmental area to see if we can 

find anymore Tadpoles to put into our investigation area, observing how 

they change over the week. 

In P.E we will be creating a dance of contrast movements showing each 

stage of a given life cycle wiggling tadpoles -contrast speed -contrast 

flow -exploring direction as a different mini beast. 

Thursday is Nursery stay and play 2:45-3:15 all welcome. 

In maths this week: we will be 

looking at one more (adding). 

Using the Frogs on the lily 

pads we will count out each lily 

pad. Looking at what number 

comes next. 

 

Child initiated activities: 

 Life cycle charts 

 Environmental area 

 Pencil control 

 Playdough 

 Life drawings 

 

In Technology this week the focus will be 

on creating a picture using the 

interactive white board. 

We will be practicing the formation of 

names. 


